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Dear Foley Family,

Every year the staff that walk our halls take up their vocation for one reason above all others: 
opportunity. At BFC, we have an opportunity that is not seen anywhere else – not in public 
school, nor in any of our competitors. It is the opportunity to shape the direction of our school, 
the content of our coursework, and the formation of our faith like no one else. Only Foley has 
the absolute freedom to create high-level courses that appeal to student interests and provide 
relevance for after high school. Only Foley has the ability to put our faith forward in everything 
we do, creating joyful missionary disciples of our students who will carry forth the flag of 
the faith and proclaim it beyond our walls. Only Foley can celebrate the variety of student 
interests with expansive extra-curricular programs, championship athletics and a constantly 
evolving course catalog.

The opportunity that Bishop Foley grants to its students is a promise – we pledge to prepare 
students for a world beyond high school in which they are able to succeed in school and the 
workplace, as well as remain strong followers of Jesus Christ. With our devoted Mission and 
Ministry department, our wonderful teachers, and the prayerful guidance of our Spiritual 
Director, Father Tony Richter, students are able to have both their faith and minds flourish 
over their four years under our roof. There are high schools all over the area, but bricks and 
books do not have the lifelong effect that faith and family cement in – that is why Foley stands 
apart.

Fifty years ago, our first senior class entered the doors, just as the 2019 Seniors do today. Fifty 
years of preparing graduates for this truly is a wonderful time to be a member of the Foley 
Family. Whether you are past, present, or future Ventures, we are proud to have you as a part 
of this journey.

Yours in Christ,

Frank  Accavitti III 
Principal

From the Principal

Hello to my new Foley Family! I am Audrey Sharp, the new Admissions Director, and 
I am excited to start this new adVENTURE! So far, I have enjoyed meeting the staff 
and current students here at Foley. They have been so welcoming and have made it 
an easy transition. In the fall, I will be meeting with potential students at various High 
School Information Nights, shadow visits, and events held on campus! At BFC, we will 
be hosting the annual Open House and the Foley Experience for those interested in 
learning about all Foley has to offer! These events bring in hundreds of visitors each 
year! We would love to see you there if you have children of your own or relatives who 
will be entering high school soon and may be considering Foley. 

With all of our events, we want to demonstrate to our prospective students that 
Bishop Foley is a school where they can grow in faith, achieve academic success, and 
build lasting relationships! We truly are a Foley Family and we appreciate all of our 
alumni support!

	 Lord’s blessings,

	 Audrey Sharp 
	 Admissions Director 
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Vice President for Advancement

ELEVATOR PASSES ON SALE NOW
RISE UP CAMPAIGN
We are launching the Rise Up elevator campaign. We are a 53 year old, two story, building.  When 
BFC was built an elevator was not required and was not installed. Each year many students undergo 
surgeries or sustain injuries that prohibit them from going up two flights of stairs to the second level 
for classes. For several weeks these students remain in the media center during class periods and miss 
out on valuable in class interactions. If a student is wheelchair bound this problem becomes more of a 
learning barrier. 

Please help us to do God’s work and welcome all students to learn and grow within 
the walls of Bishop Foley Catholic. Our goal is to raise enough funds to install an 
elevator during the summer of 2019. 

Elevator Pass Levels:

        	 Going Up Donor     	 $25- $250
        	 Rooftop Donor        	 $250 - $1000
        	 The Sky’s the Limit	 $1,000 -

If you are interested in purchasing an elevator pass please send your donation to:

Bishop Foley Catholic High School
Attn: Rise Up Elevator Campaign
32000 Campbell Road
Madison Heights, MI 48071

Bishop Foley Catholic High School is in full swing and as we enter this Thanksgiving season we 
are fully aware of how blessed we are to have students that are eager to achieve, grow, and thrive 
with each school day.  They are hard at work understanding their classroom material; some are 
participating in sports, while others are getting to know their new classmates. We are confident that 
we are providing an education that is Undeniably Catholic, Academically Excellent!

This all occurs because of our devoted faculty, supportive parents, loyal alumni and friends of Foley. 
Bishop Foley would not be in any position to offer a rigorous college preparatory curriculum, small 
class sizes, championship sports teams, extraordinary fine arts opportunities, an award winning 
robotics program and a strong Catholic identity without YOU. Our students deserve an education 
that will give them full advantages in life.

A strong Annual Fund is essential for our continued success. Last year’s fund was stretched to 
install a new roof over the media center, repair the gym roof, purchase classroom and individual 
Creative Cloud software for faculty and students, interior painting, install new security cameras 
throughout the facility, as well as re-keying the entire facility and more importantly providing 
scholarships and financial support to students who would otherwise be unable to attend Bishop 
Foley Catholic.

As you consider your donation, please know that our tuition does not cover the actual cost of educating 
a student. Bishop Foley Catholic stands alone, without parish, AOD or order financial support of our 
school. This is why we need YOU. Please use the enclosed envelope to give to the BFC Annual Fund. 

On behalf of the entire Bishop Foley Community, thank you for your spirit of generosity. Your 
commitment at any level remains a vote of confidence in our efforts to provide the very best Catholic 
education for our young men and women.

With a grateful heart,

Amy Uebbing
Vice President for Advancement
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On Tuesday, May 22, 2018, Bishop Foley Catholic once again hosted its 
annual “Grandparents’ Day”. This event is something that the wonderful 
grandparents in our community have come to look forward to. This year, nearly 
200 grandparents joined us for this special day! The day began with mass 
with their grandchild or grandchildren, where donors from our Grandparents 
Society (Sts. Joachim & Anne) were honored. After mass, grandparents and 
students had the opportunity to have a professional photo taken by alumna 
Kelly Scaccia (‘92). This photo was printed for them onsite so that they could 
take it with them that day. There was also time for food and fellowship with 
their grandchildren, as grandparents were treated to a continental breakfast, 
and most important of all, Foley cookies!

Bishop Foley Catholic will host it’s 2019 Grandparents’ Day on Tuesday, May 
21. Plans are already underway for this highly anticipated event, and all at the 
school look forward to once again celebrating the grandparents who help 
influence the lives of our fantastic students!  

GRANDPARENTS’ DAY
May 2018
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In the 1970's there was a Homecoming parade, and floats

were incorporated.  That tradition has evolved over the years
from floats with no parade, to carts, to no carts/floats at all.

1973 2012

The Powderpuff game between the Juniors and Seniors has
been a constant tradition, with a few tweaks over the years,

including male cheerleaders.

1977 1977
1977

2012

2000

2012

19951988

Of all the Spirit Week
Dress Up Days, Wacky
Tacky Day has been the
most consistent through

more recent years.

2006

Decorating hallways is another
time honored tradition that was

brought back recently.

1996 2012

20181977

2018
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HOMECOMING
2018

2018 Distinguished Alumni Award Winner - Kathy Losinski (‘72)

The BFC campus was full of alumni, retired faculty, and current families at 
Homecoming on October 5th! The annual event began with Venture-gating in 
the beer tent, where alumni could reconnect while listening to the music provided 
by Coach Berney Gonzales and Eric Swanson (‘98). This year, the duo added two 
more musicians to their line up. Current teacher, and Foley alumna Nicole Murley 
(‘12) added percussion, while Joe Sade (‘71) traveled all the way from the Upper 
Peninsula to add lead guitar to the band.

This year, alumni could venture over to the football game via the “Alumni Only 
Entrance” near the field house. Each person received a football/poncho giveaway 
courtesy of alumnus Tom Nihra (‘84). During the game, people mingled their way 
through the Alumni VIP area, and Vintage Venture sale, where there were vintage 
uniforms, a guessing game, pictures, snacks and Alumni Board members ready to 
greet them.

Along with the excitement of the Homecoming court during Half-time, there was 
also recognition for the alumni Girls Soccer Program and the annual photo on the 
field. The game ended with a victory for the Ventures over Cardinal Mooney! After 
the game, the beer tent re-opened, along with music from DJ Nick Kaczmar (‘86). 
It is always wonderful to see so many alumni back at BFC!  

When I walked into Bishop Foley High School in 1968, my graduating class—the Class 
of ’72—made the school complete. That was the first year that Bishop Foley enrolled 
students in grades 9 through 12. Not only did we complete the school, but in some 
ways, the school completed me. That first day, I was a very shy 13 year old who knew one other person in the school. I felt welcomed 
by my fellow classmates and it was not long before I learned that joining in after school activities was the best way to get to know 
other people and make friends. I worked on the Homecoming planning committee. I joined the French Club, the Math Club; I tried 
out for the play and worked stage crew. I even joined the JCL (Latin Club) in spite of the fact that I did not take Latin. Occasionally, my 
family makes fun of me for being such a nerd, but through those activities, I learned the value of teamwork, of accepting others and 
allowing myself to be accepted by strangers. I learned that serving my surrounding community was fun and fulfilling. As time went on 
I grew and made lasting friendships that I still hold dear 45 years later.  

Today, I am the Executive Director of a human service organization called Neighborhood House in Rochester, which serves over 
3,200 households residing in my community. With a staff of 12 and a dedicated base of 400 volunteers, we work together providing 
basic emergency services and self-sufficiency skills that will improve the lives of economically disadvantaged individuals living within 
our neighborhood. What I learned at Bishop Foley comes to life in my work every single day. I am comfortable welcoming the 
stranger and joining with others to solve complex problems. I am able to ask for help and I am happy to be of service so my efforts can 
contribute to the overall health of our area. At Neighborhood House, our “corporate” goal is to help make the lives of our neighbors in 
need complete. We want to help our visitors grow strong and independent, as I did at Bishop Foley.  

Thank you to the committee that chose me to represent the Distinguished Alumni of Bishop Foley this year. During all these years, 
many graduates have distinguished themselves in hundreds of ways. I appreciate the opportunity to share the lasting bond I feel 
toward the Class of ’72 and how my experiences at Bishop Foley continue to impact me and many people who live right down the 
road from 32000 Campbell. I am very grateful for what I learned at Bishop Foley High School and for this honor.

– Kathy Losinski, Class of ‘72
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Foley Alumna Committed to 

Being a  
Servant  
Leader 

After my older sister 
returned from Costa 
Rica a few years 
ago, she raved about 
her experience with 
Global Leadership 
Adventure. I figured it 
would be an excellent 
way to learn more 
about myself and an 
opportunity to travel 
abroad”

- Laurel

“

Bishop Foley Catholic alumna, Laurel 
Krause ‘18, is an inspiration and testament 
to our Catholic faith. Last summer she 
volunteered for an international service 
trip to Costa Rica with Global Leadership 
Adventures. The program seeks teenagers 
across the United States and matches 
them to various programs overseas. Laurel 
traveled by herself for this travel abroad 
program and was matched with a girl from 
North Carolina as her roommate. That takes 
courage to do at such a young age! 

She initially learned about the organization from her sister, Marianne. “After my older sister 
returned from Costa Rica a few years ago, she raved about her experience with Global 
Leadership Adventure. I figured it would be an excellent way to learn more about myself and 
an opportunity to travel abroad,” Krause stated.

The non-profit organization offered a few options for the type of service project she preferred. Considering Laurel 
has an athletic background, she selected the Sports Adventure program in Costa Rica. What was so fitting is that 
this former Foley soccer player was assigned to help clean up a recreation area, which happened to be a soccer field. 
During the day, volunteers helped paint trash cans and the recreation site name on the scoreboard. 

They also painted a mural with children playing soccer on the bleachers. During her stay, she interacted with 10 fellow 
volunteers, three leaders from the organization, and members from the Costa Rican community. While at the job site, 
there was limited transportation. Each day they had to walk to and from the work site and afternoon activities. She 
stated that they probably walked around 10 miles each day. 

In addition to service hours, the volunteers had an opportunity to explore Costa Rica. Each day they had time permitted 
to learn more about the country’s culture and enjoy recreational activities. A few of her favorite activities included 
surfing in the ocean and white water rafting. “The most memorable part of the trip was spending time with the local 
children, surfing and (eating) the amazing food. They also had the best coffee… no need to put any sugar or cream in it! 
If I had the opportunity, I would go back in a heartbeat,” replied Krause.

As Christians we are called to help our neighbors and help those less fortunate. This includes helping people in our local 
community, nationwide, and internationally. This volunteer abroad trip has proven that Krause is a servant leader and 
committed to BFC’s mission and identity.  
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From BFC Student

TO INTERN

MEDICAL MENTORS NEEDED

It has been a little over a year since Foley alumna, Jamie Schaller ‘17 was 
walking the hallways at Bishop Foley Catholic as a student, donning her school 
uniform and participating with the Key Club, Drama, and National Honor 
Society. Today, Jamie is pursuing a business degree at Oakland University and 
actively involved with campus life. 

Even though Schaller had just completed her freshman year in college, this 
business major was eager to learn more about marketing and gain more 
hands-on experience. Because of her positive experience at Foley, she had an 
opportunity to do a summer marketing internship in the Advancement Office. 
This was a position that she embraced from day one. Her professionalism 
and dedication to Bishop Foley Catholic was refreshing. Jamie had a work 
ethic and devotion to her alma mater that resonated in all she did. During 
the internship, Jamie was given a variety of projects with a primary focus on 
business and marketing. Some of the tasks included: developing social media 
content, creating strategies to market the spirit shop, working on refreshing and 
updating the website, researching stories for the Voice of the Venture magazine, 
and developing an Instagram account for the school.  

Schaller’s Foley experience has truly come full circle. As a student, she saw 
the educational side of a school. Now with her experience in the Advancement 
Office, she has another perspective of Bishop Foley Catholic. “It is cool to see 
the business side of the school,” Schaller indicated. When asked about the most 
valuable experience she has gained up to this point, she explained that it truly 
takes being part of a team to develop a solid plan.

It is our mission at Bishop Foley Catholic to accompany students 
on their individual academic journey to become servant leaders in 
an environment that fosters growth, opportunity, and success in 
preparation for college and beyond. Here at Bishop Foley Catholic 
that academic journey doesn’t end when our students graduate. Each 
student is a gift, and as much as we would like to think we taught Jamie 
during this experience, she in turn provided growth and advancement to 
our department that we are truly thankful for.  

we are looking for graduates in the medical field 
who would be willing to help BFC graduates who 
are seeking medical experience through providing 
shadowing, experience, advice to students 
pursuing the medical field. If you are in the medical 
field and would be willing to help a fellow venture, 
please visit the alumni section of our website and 
click on the Medical Mentor tab. This information 
will not be displayed on a public domain.  

Jamie competing with her thoroughbred horse.
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2018-19 Alumni Board
Chair

Aaron Sohaski ’07 
Chair Elect

Lauren Kehoe ’00
Secretary

Molly Peterson ’05

Jeffrey Cabarios ’92
Katie Crombe ’07

Shannon Debono ’99
Jennifer Henderson-Zaner ’99

Nicole Hughes ’00
Brenda Imrick ’92
Taylor Martino ’15

Isaiah Novak ’05

Jasper Ocampo ’92
Kelly Scaccia ’92

Kevin Swift ’07
Greg Trombley ’92

Members at Large

Dear Foley Alumnus,

My name is Aaron Sohaski (Class of 2007), and I am honored to be your 2018-2019 Bishop Foley 
Catholic High School Alumni Board Chair. The Mission of this Board is to promote alumni support 
and involvement, as well as assist the Advancement Department in reaching its departmental goals. 
I am happy to report that we have kept true to our Mission. By this, I mean that we have developed 
several effective programs to meet the needs of our growing alumni base.

In 2016, we set out to create the Alumni Legacy Scholarship, and we are excited that we reached 
our goal this year. This Scholarship will be available for an incoming freshman during the 2019-2020 
Academic Year. The student will receive $500 towards tuition during each year of attendance, and 
will be selected not only for their academic achievements, but what they admire in their Foley alum 
parent/grandparent, and why they want to continue their legacy by attending BFC.

Additionally, we have engaged our new alums by sending them a hand-written note from an alumni 
board member shortly after graduation. We also instituted the “Taste of Foley” program, which 
offers families the opportunity to send a care package of Foley cookies, along with a personalized 
note, to their recent grad during their first week of college exams.

Very importantly, we want to engage our future alums while they are still attending Foley. That’s 
why during the first and fourth quarters, the alumni board provides breakfast to graduating seniors, 
giving us a forum to tell them how they can stay engaged after they graduate, along with the 
benefits of remaining active alums.

If you have other ideas on how we can better engage our alumni base, please email me directly at 
sohaskia@gmail.com. I would love to hear your ideas, comments, and suggestions. Thanks!

Sincerely,

 

Aaron P. Sohaski, Class of 2007
Alumni Board Chair

A Note from the Alumni Board Chair
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Advancement
Knights of Columbus Fr. John M. Lynch 

Council #4188* 
Kroger Community Rewards*
The Kula Foundation*

Annual Fund
Friend of Foley 
($99 or less)
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Ager*
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Anthony
Ms. Mary Lou Broderick
Ms. Pamela Brown
Ms. Valerie  
Ms. Suzanne Calvano*
Ms. Marilyn Caruso*
Mr. Thomas Dowell*
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Doxen*
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Drozdowski*
Ms. Suzanne Edwards
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Farrug*
Mrs. Lisa Fenner
Mr. & Mrs. Casimir Gizinski
Mrs. Michelle Graczyk*
Mr. Jim Greenlee & Mrs. Margaret Stoi*
Mr. & Mrs. Norman Hamway
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Herpel*
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Huiskens*
Ms. Ashley Hursin
Illinois Tool Works Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Johnson
Dr. G. Michael Kabot, D.D.S.*
Mr. & Mrs. Pranciskus Kaunelis*
Kelly Scaccia Photography
Mrs. Margaret Keys
Mrs. Ruby Klys
Ms. Jessica Knapik
Ms. Susan Krueger
Mrs. Judith Manturuk*
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Matz
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Mazzonne*
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis McCarty
Mr. Tim McCormick*
Ms. Mary Mitchell & Mr. Kenneth Heinzman
Mr. & Mrs. Ernie Molnar*
Mrs. Barbara Mulligan*
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Nasiadka
Mr. Joe Nasypany*
Ms. Lucille Panetta*
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Plants
Mr. & Mrs. John Plohetski

Mrs. Shonna Proctor*
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Reed*
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Reid*
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Salgat*
Ms. Kathleen Sandoe*
Mr. & Mrs. Terry Schalk*
Ms. Kay Alig
Mr. & Mrs. James Shankin*
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Stark*
Mr. & Mrs. David Swanson*
Mr. & Mrs. Ted Theodoroff*
Ms. Janis Valenti*
Mr. & Mrs. John Wagner
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Wenzel*
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Zatkoff

Century Club 
($100 +)   
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Agbay*
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Betley
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Cavender
Dr. & Mrs. Sarmad Channo
Mr. & Mrs. David DeArment*
Mrs. Ann DeVault
Mr. & Mrs. Frederic Devendorf
Ms. Laura Dysarz
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Flowers
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Fooy*
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Galbenski*
Mr. Gregory Gizinski
Dr. Mark Guzdial*
Ms. Janine Hamilton*
Ms. Nicole Hughes*
Mr. Greg Iceberg*
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Jones*
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Joynt*
Mr. & Mrs. David Kirsch*
Mr. & Mrs. John Kotlar*
Mr. Glenn Kraskey*
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Krupa
Dr. & Mrs. Philip Lewalski*
Mr. Thomas Makowski
Mr. & Mrs. David Marsh
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Marzec
Ms. Colleen Mick
Ms. Bridget Miller*
Mrs. Dolores Mullaney*
Mr. Albert Munro
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Mussat
Mr. & Mrs. Otis Newsome
Mr. & Mrs. Michael O’Neil
Mr. & Mrs. Rosario Ortisi*

Dr. & Mrs. Charles Pelshaw*
Mr. & Mrs. William Pfannes*
Mrs. Darlene Priest
Reverend Edward Prus
Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Ries*
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Sanocki*
Mr. & Mrs. R.L. Schalk
Mr. & Mrs. Craig Scheuern*
Ms. Marilyn Schmidt*
Mrs.  Maryann Sequine*
Mr. Joseph Skoney &  

Mrs. Anna Luisa Di Lorenzo
Mr. Matthew Taszreak
Mahey Trupiano*
Mr. & Mrs. Salvatore Trupiano*
Mr. & Mrs. Julio Vazquez*
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Williams
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Wren*
Mrs. Kathleen Zimmerman-Oster &  

Mr. David Oster*

Principal’s Club 
($250+)
Mr. & Mrs. John Dankovich
Mr. & Mrs. James Gerds*
Mr. & Mrs. Gordon Goldie*
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Joynt*
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Leary*
Mr. & Mrs. Tim Luke
Mrs. Nona Moore*
Ortelecom LLC
Ms. Kathleen Rhodes*
Mr. Joseph Scheper*
Mr. Jason Sobecki
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Stefani
Mr. & Mrs. Francis Turk*

Loyalty Club 
($500+)
Ms. Kay Alig 
Mr. Michael Delaney*
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Green*
Ms. Jaqueline Henry*
Dr. Mary Ann Kosir
Mr. & Mrs. William Ratliff*
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Rosecrans*
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Schaublin*
Ms. Kristina Swenda*
Teco Forest Products, Inc.

July 1, 2017 – June 30, 2018

Our heartfelt thank you to our benefactors that support Bishop Foley Catholic, so our students can receive an 
“Undeniably Catholic and Academically Excellent” education! The following pages recognize our donors that 
contributed to BFC during our fiscal year. We have made every effort possible to ensure the accuracy of this 
information and apologize if there are any incorrect details. If you find an error, please contact Michele Colosi, 
Advancement Services Coordinator & Alumni Relations at 248-658-2049 or colosi@bishopfoley.org. 

Donors

*Has donated 2 years in a row or more. Bolded names are a BFC Employee, Faculty Member or Coach
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Donors
Annual Fund Continued
Foley Society 
($1,000 +)
Ms. Norma Arocha
Mr. & Mrs. John Boyle*
Mr. & Mrs. James Guertin, Sr.*
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick McQuillen*
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Siepker*
St. Mary of the Hills*

Black & Gold Society 
($2,500 +)
Dr. & Mrs. Richard Wille*

President’s Circle 
($10,000 +)
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Schaller*
Schaller Corporation*

Be the Difference Day
Mr. & Mrs. Clifford Bromm
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Fetters
Michaels Wine Shoppe
Mr. & Mrs. David Scaccia
Mrs. Mary Smith
Ms. Gertrude Szostak*
Dr. & Mrs. Richard Wille*

Brick Paver Project 
Mrs. Betty Delaney
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Michalak

Development Council 
Monetary Donations
Alumni & Friends Golf Outing 
(see Scholarship Fund)
Auction Nov. 2017
Alliance Catholic Credit Union*
Mrs. Thea Augustyn
Mr. & Mrs. John Avery*
B & B Collision Corp.
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Baranski*
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Berti
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Bielenda*
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Boucher
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Braun
Capital Tool & Safety Supply
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Causley*
Center for Digestive Health*
Mr. & Mrs. Curtis Childs
Mr. & Mrs. Jon Chouinard
Mr. & Mrs. John Craig*
Mr. & Mrs. David Darmetko*
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Aaron Decker*
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Dixon*
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Domin*
E.J. Mandziuk and Son Funeral 
Directors*
Mr. & Mrs. David Everett

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Galbenski*
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Galbenski*
Ms. Terri Garrett
Mr. & Mrs. James Gerds*
Global Merchant Services
Mr. & Mrs. Gordon Goldie*
Mr. & Mrs. Ben Gonek*
Mr. & Mrs. Gordon Goldie*
Mr. & Mrs. Eric Graettinger
Guardian Angels Catholic Church
Ms. Janine Hamilton*
Mr. Shawn Hodgins
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Hughes
Dr. G. Michael Kabot, D.D.S.
Mr. Eric Kairis
Mr. Michael Kairis*
Mrs. & Mrs. Ajit Katharopoulos*
Mr. & Mrs. Louis Katsaros*
Kelly Scaccia Photography
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Kendro*
Mr. & Mrs. Eric Kerkmaz
Knights of Columbus Fr. John M. 
Lynch Council #4188*
Mr. & Mrs. John Kotlar*
Mrs. Patricia Landrith*
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Laurencelle*
Rev. Gerard LeBoeuf*
Dr. & Mrs. Philip Lewalski*
Ms. Lisa Luzynski
Macomb Income Tax
Mr. Michael Madsen
Mr. & Mrs. George Malfroid
Marlow Family Dental* 
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Maskill*
Mr. & Mrs. Alex Mourtos*
Ms. Erin Mullen
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Mussat
Shivajee Nallamothu
Mr. John Napolitano
Normandy Optical Rochester
Mr. & Mrs. Michael O’Neil*
Dr. & Mrs. Charles Pelshaw*
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Peterson*
Ms. Molly Peterson*
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Peterson*
Ms. Barbara Putrycus
Mr. & Mrs. Blasé Raona*
Mr. & Mrs. John Reeser*
Ms. Kathleen Rhodes*
Mrs. Elizabeth Ries & Mr. Gordon Harnadek
Dr. Jacquelyn Roberson-Anderson & Mr. 

Leon Anderson
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Schaublin*
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Schmidt*
Mr. & Mrs. Les Schoonover
Sears Authorized Driving School*
Mrs. Tara Sebagh
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Siepker*
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Similuk
Ms. Gertrude Szostak*
Ms. Ashley Thornton
Ms. Mary Thornton
Mr. Michael Trumbo & Mrs. Margaret Hayes
Mr. & Mrs. Salvatore Trupiano*

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Uebbing*
Mr. & Mrs. Rodney Ulicny
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Valinski
Mr. William Walby*
Dr. & Mrs. Richard Wille*
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Williams
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Wilton*
Wimsatt Building Materials*
Mr. & Mrs. Karl Yates

Gifts in Kind
Alumni & Friends Golf Outing 
2017
Mr. Brent Adani*
Bass Pro Shop
Bowl One Lanes
C.J. Barrymore’s
Costco*
Courtyard by Marriott
Dick’s Sporting Goods
Eckert’s Greenhouse
Fitness 19
Henricksen’s Driving Range
Hollywood Super Markets*
Kar’s Nuts*
Mr. Eric Kimmel*
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Koleba*
Michaywe – The Pines Golf 
Course*
Mon Jin Lau Restaurant
Oakland County Parks*
Sam’s Club
Tavern on the Main*
The Tennis & Golf Company*
Turbo Grips
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Uebbing*
United Shore Professional Baseball League

Alumni Senior Week Breakfast
Mr. & Mrs. James Kerkmaz

Athletics 
Mr. & Mrs. Dan Elmore

Auction Nov. 2017 
Dr. Josephine Aloot
Antonio’s Italian Cuisine*
Arthur Murray
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Augustyn
Beaver Island Boat Company*
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Bielenda*
Bordine’s*
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Brady*
Bubbly Tub and Tan
Buddy’s Restaurant & Pizzeria
C.J. Barrymore’s
Mr. Joseph Campanelli
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Causley*
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Cavalier
Chair Covers & Linens
Mrs. Mary Ellen Charnley-Kator*

*Has donated 2 years in a row or more. Bolded names are a BFC Employee, Faculty Member or Coach
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Donors

Donors Continued on next page

Gifts in Kind Continued
Auction Nov. 2017 Continued
Chateau Chantal*
Chicken Shack*
Chipotle
Mr. Christopher Gieseking
CK Diggs*
Classic Appreciation*
Cookies by Design*
Costco
Mr. & Mrs. John Craig*
Mr. & Mrs. John Daley
Mr. & Mrs. Brian DeBusschere
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Aaron Decker
Décor Statuette, Inc.*
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Deneau
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick DeSantis*
Detroit Foundation Hotel
Dickey’s BBQ Pit*
Double Action Indoor Shooting Center & 

Gun Shop*
Drury Hotels*
Edsel & Eleanor Ford House*
El Charro Restaurante Mexicano*
Faith @ Work*
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Farrug*
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Fetters
Floribunda Flowers*
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Fooy*
Forest Grill
Frankenmuth River Tours*
Fuddruckers*
G.A. Fuchs Co.*
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Galbenski*
George’s Soccer Supply, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. James Gerds*
Go Comedy*
Golf Tec Troy*
Grand Azteca*
Great Harvest Bread Company*
Green Lantern
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Green
Ms. Janine Hamilton*
Hamlin Pub
Head Over Heels Salon
Holiday Market & Catering*
Hollywood Super Market, Inc.*
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Huiskens
Ideal Video Transfer*
Image Computer Corporation*
Inn at Saint Mary’s Hotel & 
Suites*
Jenuwine Cigar Lounge*
Joe’s Headquarters*
Dr. G. Michael Kabot, D.D.S.*
Mr. & Mrs. Louis Katsaros*
Kelly Scaccia Photography*
Kelly’s Karamels*
Mr. & Mrs. Eric Kerkmaz
Kim’s Family Restaurant, Inc.*
Mr. & Mrs. John Kotlar*
Kris Jezak Art*
Kruse and Muer Restaurants*

Mr. & Mrs. David Laske*
Ms. Megan Lehman
Leon & Lulu*
Dr. & Mrs. Philip Lewalski
Lone Wolf Paintball
Longview Boarding & Grooming, Ltd.*     
Lucido Fine Jewelry*
Mr. & Mrs. John Ludwick
Luv All Tennis
Mackinac Island Carriage Tours*
Mackinac State Historic Parks*
Mancuso’s Florist
Mark Ridley’s Comedy Castle*
Marriott – Auburn Hills*
Mr. Brian Maskill
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Maskill*
Massoud Jewelers, Inc.*
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Matz
Meadow Brook Hall*
Miners Den Inc.*
Mojave Cantina*
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Moore
My Craft Room*
Olive Garden
One Eyed Betty’s*
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Oravetz*
Pasquale’s Restaurant*
Mr. Robert Paul
Pewabic Pottery*
Picano’s*
Pilgrim’s Run Golf Club*
Randolph’s Salon*
Ray’s Ice Cream*
Ridley’s Bakery*
Rising Phoenix Archery*
Rolf’s Jewelers
Royal Oak Brewery
Royal Oak Golf Center*
Mr. & Mrs. Myron Rudnitsky
S & J Seasonal Services*
S.S. Badger Historical Cross-Lake Ferry
Mr. Ronald Sarchian
Mr. & Mrs. David Scaccia
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Schaller*
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Schaublin*
Mr. Michael Schwartz & Mrs. Elizabeth Pare
Sears Authorized Driving School*
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Sharbaugh
Shedd Aquarium*
Side Street Nails*
Skate World of Troy*
Slows Bar-B-Q*
Somerset Inn*
St. Rene Goupil Catholic  
Community*
Stagecrafters*
Star Line Mackinac Island Ferry
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Strawska
Tea Cups and Toys*
Telly’s Greenhouse*
The Dailey Method*
The Drive In
The Gathering Place*
Mr. & Mrs. Sean Tierney*

Tom’s Oyster Bar
Town Tavern*
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Uebbing*
Vinnie & June Brow & Grooming Bar
Wayne State University Maggie Allesee 

Dept. of Theatre & Dance*
Weingartz
Dr. & Mrs. Richard Wille*
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Williams*
Wimsatt Building Materials
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Zatkoff

Baseball
Mr. Dan Elmore 
Mr. & Mrs. John Ludwick*

Be the Difference Day 
Acosta
Costco
Gordon Food Service
Hollywood Super Market, Inc. 
Kelloggs*
Lagrasso Produce Co.
Panera Bread Company
Pepsico*
Peterson Farms*
Pointe Dairy Services, Inc.
Value Center Markets
Waypointe

General
Mr. Dan Elmore

Homecoming
Buffalo Wild Wings

Music
Mr. & Mrs. Don Bolger
Mr. & Mrs. James Krygier
Mr. & Mrs. Rey Silerio

Robotics
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Schaublin

Track
Mrs. Mary Mitchell & Mr. Kenneth Heinzman

Reverse Raffle
Mr. & Mrs. Dino Aiuto*
Mr. & Mrs. Craig Altman
Art Dentistry Center DDS, P.C.*
Mr. & Mrs. James Augustyn*
Mr. & Mrs. John Avery*
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Baranski*
Ms. Cynthia Boyd
Mr. & Mrs. John Boyle
Ms. Kimberly Brown
Mrs. Kathleen Callahan & Mr. Keith Nelson*
Mr. & Mrs. John Campbell*
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Causley*
Ms. Chelsea Cleghorn*

*Has donated 2 years in a row or more. Bolded names are a BFC Employee, Faculty Member or Coach
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*Has donated 2 years in a row or more. Bolded names are a BFC Employee, Faculty Member or Coach

Donors
Reverse Raffle Continued
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Combs*
Mr. & Mrs. John Craig*
Mr. & Mrs. John Crombe
Mr. & Mrs. Brian DeBusschere*
Ms. Cathy Delbridge
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Deneau
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Dixon*
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew Dover*
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Doxen*
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Fooy*
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Galbenski*
Mr. & Mrs. Gordon Goldie
Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Gonzales*
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Green*
Alain Guedes
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Hagen*
Ms. Janine Hamilton*
Mr. & Mrs. Jason Hana*
Mr. Brian Hassler*
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Hayman*
Ms. Mary Helz*
Ms. Nicole Hughes
Mr. & Mrs. David Imrick
Mr. & Mrs. Dan Jenuwine
Kelly Scaccia Photography
Mr. & Mrs. Eric Kimmel*
KJL Industries, Inc.*
Knights of Columbus Fr. John M. Lynch 

Council #4188*
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Koleba*
Mr. & Mrs. James Krygier*
Mr. & Mrs. James Lama*
Mr. & Mrs. Glenn Landrith*
Mr. Jeff Malzahn
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Mandziuk*
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Maskill*
Mrs. Maureen Mathieu & Mr. Kevin 

Thompson*
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Moore*
Mr. & Mrs. David Moore*
Dr. & Mrs. John Moore*
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Morrow*
Mrs. Barbara Mulligan*
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Mussat*
Noah Basketball of Michigan
Mr. & Mrs. Francis O’Brien*
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher O’Connell*
Mr. & Mrs. Michael O’Neil
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Oravetz*
Mr. Tim Oravetz
Mr. & Mrs. Rosario Ortisi*
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew Partyka*
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Peterson*
Dr. Stephen Redding*
Mr. & Mrs. John Reeser*
Mr. & Mrs. James Reichenbach*
Ms. Rachel Reichenbach
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Reichenbach*
Ms. Kathleen Rhodes*
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Sanocki*
Mr. & Mrs. Salvatore Savino*
Mr. & Mrs. Terry Schalk*

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Schaller
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Schaublin*
Mr. Christopher Schmidt*
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Schmidt*
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Schoonover
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Schuster*
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Selasky
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Sheehan*
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Siepker*
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Similuk*
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Sinagoga
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Smith
Sunshine Pharmacy
Mr. Kevin Swift
Synergies Tech
Ms. Catherine Szydlowski*
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Trastevere*
Mr. & Mrs. Salvatore Trupiano*
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Uebbing*
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Uebbing*
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Walby
Mr. William Walby
Mr. & Mrs. James Wardowski*
Well Shoes Inc
Mrs. Kristin Wikol
Dr. & Mrs. Richard Wille*
Mr. Michael Wille
Mr. & Mrs. Karl Yates
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Zoski 

Scholarship Fund
Alumni & Friends Golf Outing 
2017
Mr. James Adams*
Mr. Brent Adani*
Mrs. Sandra Arafat
Asian Health Spa LLC
Mr. Thomas Berti
BFC Alumni Board
Mr. Michael Cairns*
Mrs. Kathleen Callahan*
Center for Digestive Health*
Mrs. Kelly Castle*
Mrs. Mary Ellen Charnley-Kator
Mr. Richard Coon
Ms. Melissa Dane*
Mr. Mark Duane
E. J Mandziuk and Son Funeral 
Directors*
Mr. Michael Ferns*
Mr. Ereny Gaied
Guardian Alarm Sales Co. LLC*
Mr. Daniel Hayden*
Mrs. Ann Hines
Mrs. Tracy Jackson
Mrs. Laura Jocque
Mrs. Angela Johnson*
Mr. Ajit Katharopoulos
Mr. Eric Kimmel
Knights of Columbus Fr. John M. Lynch 

Council #4188*
Mrs. Judith Koskodan
Mrs. Stella Kowalczyk

Mr. James Krygier*
Mrs. Carolyn Lacusta*
Mr. Greg Lankin*
Mr. Timothy Lantzy*
Mrs. Rose Anne Laske*
Mr. David Lewinski
Mr. John Lock*
Mad Habit Creative*
Mr. Darren Makarski*
Marlow Family Dental*
Massoud Jewelers*
Mrs. Dawn Medici*
Mr. David Moore
Mr. Matthew Morrow
Mr. Daniel Mulligan
Mr. Gary Murawa
Mrs. Donna Nuznoff
Mrs. Judy Peddle*
Mrs. Loretta Plamondon*
Mr. Robert Quinn
Mr. Paul Rizza*
Mr. Matthew Rossman*
Mr. Robert Schmidt*
Mr. Steve Schmieg
Mr. James Schneider
Mr. William Schneider*
Mr. Robert Schwartz
Mr. Marco Silveri
Mr. Daniel Sinagoga*
Mr. Rodney Tesarz
The Dojo
Mr. Gregory Trombley
Mrs. Diane Ulin
Mr. Jim Vickey*
Mr. Carl Walsh*
Mr. David Wilkinson
Dr. & Mrs. Richard Wille*
Mr. Kevin Zeiter

Andrew Rowinski Memorial 
Fund
Mr. & Mrs. Ralph Auerbach
Mr. & Mrs. John Boyle
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Carey
Catholic Central High School
Condotta, LLC
Mr. David Cusmano
Mr. & Mrs. Samuel Cusmano
Mr. & Mrs. John Day
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Debien
Mr. & Mrs. Fiorino Digregorio
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Fetters
Mr. & Mrs. Perry Giese
Mr. & Mrs. Gordon Goldie
Mr. & Mrs. Harold Hempel
Ms. Samantha Karr
Mr. & Mrs. Louis Katsaros
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Kendro
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Koleba
Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Marcopoli
Mr. & Mrs. Scot Moceri
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Nordstrom
Ms. Paula Paetkau
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*Has donated 2 years in a row or more. Bolded names are a BFC Employee, Faculty Member or Coach

Donors
Scholarship Fund  
Continued 
Andrew Rowinski Memorial 
Fund Continued
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Perdew
Mr. & Mrs. Dino Polsinelli
Ms. Kathleen Rhodes
Mr. & Mrs. Craig Rowinski
Mr. & Mrs. Francis Rozzo
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Silos
St. Lawrence PTO
Mr. & Mrs. Sarmad Thomas
Ms. Bridget Westhoven
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Wilton
Mr. William Zeiger

Janine Kairis – Faith & Gratitude 
Grant
Mr. Michael Kairis*

Kenneth & Mary Smith 
Scholarship
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Butler
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Cavanaugh
Ms. Catherine Champine
Ms. Mary Colleen Daly
Mr. Ingert Kuzych
Mr. & Mrs. Joshua Matkovich
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew McAlpine
Mr. John McAlpine*
Ms. Karen McAlpine*
Mr. Kenneth McAlpine
Mr. Robert McAlpine
Mr. Mark Richer
Ms. Sara Rodriguez
Mr. Gregory Sheldon
Ms. Lana Sioma
Mr. Matthew Smith*
Mr. Timothy Smith*
Ms. Kayla Steinke
The Benevity Community Impact Fund
Mr. Cameron Tull

Memorials
In honor of…
Robert & Steven Drozdowski
Nick Harnadek
Bradley Jones
Dennis & Michael Joynt
The Rice & Balase Families
Shelby Toft
Ray & Cristi Vazquez

In memory of…
Albert J & Kay Berrens
Alexandria Bohay
Scott D. Brown
Angela Calvano
Joseph Filippone
James Group

Hope Hellebuyck
James Joynt
Suzanne Landry
Beverly Luke
Barbara McGinnis
Darl & Mary Munro
Phyllis Nasypany
Debbie Redding
James Rousseau
Andrew Rowinski
Lois Rushton
Thomas Scheper
Charles Scheuern
Daniel & Bruce Sequine
Stan Scislowicz
Cathy Yomber
Philip J. Zimmerman

Ruth A. Rosati Educational 
Scholarship 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Schaublin

Tuition Angels
Sharon Hammerschmidt Scholarship Fund 

Trust
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Lis

Sts. Joachim & Anne 
Society
Legacy 
($500 +)
    ($500 +)
Ms. Mary Lou Broderick
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Hengsteback

Supporter 
($100 +)
Mr. Tom Dixon
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Galbenski*
Mr. & Mrs. Alex Koleba*
Mr. & Mrs. George Malfroid*
Mr. & Mrs. Ralph Munro
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Stuckey*
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Syler*

Teams and Clubs
Athletics
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Cross
Mr. Michael DeGain
Mr. & Mrs. Dan Elmore*
Mr. Brian Hassler
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Hoffman
Ms. Megan Lehman
Red Wing Shoe Store Heldon Shoe 

Company
Mr. & Mrs. Terry Schalk

Basketball
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Uebbing

Mr. & Mrs. David Laske

Drama
Mr. & Mrs. Darryll Almazar
Mr. Brian Ankrapp & Mrs. Hope Calati
Mr. & Mrs. Niranjan Audimoolam
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Carey*
Mr. & Mrs. Kurt Clemons*
Mr. & Mrs. John Daley*
Mr. & Mrs. David Darmetko*
Mr. & Mrs. Kirk Dedenbach*
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick DeSantis*
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Dixon*
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Eisenhauer*
EMC Computer*
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Flowers*
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Friedmann*
Mr. & Mrs. Jason Grembi*
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Huiskens*
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Jamroz
Mr. Christopher Jurkiw
Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas Kaczmar
Kelly Scaccia Photography
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Kempa*
Ms. Janice Kopf*
Mr. & Mrs. John Kotlar*
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Kowal*
Dr. & Mrs. Philip Lewalski*
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Losey
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Mallery
Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Marcopoli*
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick McQuillen*
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Moore*
Mr. & Mrs. David Moore*
Mr. & Mrs. David Nabozny
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Nordstrom*
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Perdew*
Mr. & Mrs. Sean Powers*
Mr. & Mrs. Douglas Rusch
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Schoonover
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Seitz
Mr. & Mrs. Rey Silerio*
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Similuk*
Mr. & Mrs. Alan Thibodeau
Mr. Anthony Tiller
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Walby* 
Mr. & Mrs. James Wardowski

Football
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Agbay
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Uebbing
Dr. & Mrs. Richard Wille

Lacrosse
Dr. & Mrs. Richard Wille

Robotics
A. Raymond Corporate North America, Inc.
Autodesk, Inc.
Ms. Katie Bieszke
Mr. & Mrs. John Brown
Capital Tool & Safety Supply*
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Donors

Recent
Reunions

Teams and Clubs 
Continued
RoboticsContinued
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Carey
Mrs. Delores Causley*
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Causley*
Christian Financial Credit Union*
Mr. & Mrs. Kirk Dedenbach
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Dixon
Dotten Collision*
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Doxen*
Eagle Industries, Inc.*
Endless Possibilities
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Farrug
FIRST
First In Michigan*
Ford
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Galeczka
Mrs. Julie Garrisi
General Motors*
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Genord
Mr. Lawrence Gniatczyk
Huntington National Bank*
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Hyso
Inductoheat*
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Jendza*
Mr. & Mrs. Louis Katsaros*
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Kendro*
Knights of Columbus Fr. John M.
Lynch Council #4188*
Mrs. Rose Anne Laske
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Lenzini

Dr. & Mrs. Philip Lewalski
Louis & Virginia M Tarus Rev Liv Trust
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Makowski
Mr. & Mrs. Joe Mansour
Ms. Sylvia Minchington
Mitchell Plastics
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Mullens
Munro & Associates, Inc.*
Ms. Alison O’Neil
Our Credit Union*
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Perdew
Mr. & Mrs. David Persyn
Proactive Technology Management, Inc.
Real Detroit Events
Mr. & Mrs. Alfred Romanowski
Roush Management LLC*
Mr. & Mrs. Craig Rowinski
Safiedine Oil Co, Inc.*
Skate
Sunshine Pharmacy*
The New Rink
Westcott Displays
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Wiegmann
Dr. & Mrs. Richard Wille*

Swim 
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Causley
Mrs. Delores Causley
Ms. Sherri Iskra
JTD Enterprises Inc*
Leonard’s Syrups*
Miners Den Inc.
Ms. Kristie Plantenberg

Wrestling
Mr. Adam Bowden
Charles L. Pugh Company
Coleman and Company LLC
Dan Lowe Floor Covering Inc
Mr. & Mrs. David Degain
Robin Dopp
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Goslow
Mr. & Mrs. James Guerin
Mr. Robert Kowalski
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Krstich
Mr. John Major
Ms. Catherine Jo Sage Ttee
Synergies Tech
Mrs. Kay Smith

Yearbook
Art Dentistry Center DDS, P.C.*
E.J. Mandziuk and Son Funeral Directors
Dr. G. Kabot
Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Marcopoli*
Russell Hardware Company
SB Properties, LLC
Shaouni Agency Inc.- Dawn 
Pullis State Farm*
Dr. & Mrs. Richard Wille

Venture Fund
Mr. Jerry Alig*

Class of 1988 -  
30 year reunion
The Class of ‘88 hosted their 30 year reunion 
on Saturday, August 18, 2018 at Red Ox 
Tavern in Auburn Hills. The event featured 
appetizers, a champagne toast, and plenty 
of catching up between friends! Thank you 
to Jenne Pillars, Jessica Roman, and all who 
helped plan such a wonderful event!

Class of 1978 -  
40 year reunion
The Class of ‘78 held their 40 year reunion during the weekend of 
August 31, 2018. On Friday, August 31st, there was a golf scramble, 
followed by food and drinks. On Saturday, September 1st, members 
of the Class of ‘78 met up at Tooraloo Bar in Rochester for drinks, 
food and fellowship! Thank you to Michealene Risley, and all who 
helped put together this fun weekend!

Interested in planning a reunion?  Contact Michele Colosi (‘99) at colosi@bishopfoley.org.
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Class Notes

1980s

Maureen Lobdell (Lanfear) ’81 works 
as a part time nurse. She has been 
married for 20 years and has two 
teenage daughters. They reside in 
Charlotte, North Carolina where the 
family enjoys the gentler weather. 

Mark Aiello ’87 works as Managing 
Partner at Esper Aiello Law Group 
and is Of Counsel at Social Security 
Counseling Center.

1990s

Brooke Copher ’90 works as a 
blogger, author, Autism Mom Coach 
and is an advocate for children with 
special needs. She is the mother to 
Harrison and Sydney and resides in 
Middletown, Delaware.

Bill Mance ’99 graduated from The 
Ohio State University in 2010 with a 
Ph.D. in mathematics and obtained 
his habilitation in mathematics (a 
degree beyond Ph.D. awarded in 
many European countries) from the 
Polish Academy of Sciences in 2017.  
He is currently working as a profesor 
nadzwyczajny (similar to associate 

professor in the American system) at 
Uniwersytet im. Adama Mickiewicza 
in Poznan, Poland.

2000s

John Sheehan ’01 recently got 
married to Marissa Borden in July 
2018. 

Ryan Chandonnet ’04 and his wife 
Sarah welcomed son Cameron on 
October 3, 2017.

John Romanowski, Jr. ’04 earned 
a Bachelor of Science and Master 
of Science in Biology from Central 
Michigan University. He is currently 
working as a Laboratory Supervisor 
at Boston University.

Lauren (Sydor) Guzman ’07 
welcomed a new baby boy, Peter, in 
January 2018. Peter joins big sister 
Brynn (age 6) and big brother Jack 
(age 2). 

Brayn Laesch ’07 has self-published 
four books.

Rachael (Reed) Miller ’07 married 
her husband Aaron in June 2017.

Jacob Rosiek & Michelle (Pavloff) 
Rosiek ’07 welcomed their baby boy, 
David, in 2017.

Kimberly Grzic ’08 graduated from 
Wayne State Law School in 2015 and 
is working at a law firm in Howell, 
Michigan. She is engaged to Phillip 
Swejkoski and will be married on 
October 20, 2018.

Bridget O’Brien ‘10 & Michael Wille 
‘10 recently got engaged, and are 
planning a June 2019 wedding.

Krystal Starling ’11 graduated with a 
masters degree in social work from 
St. Louis University in May. She is 
currently working for the American 
Red Cross in Toledo, Ohio.

We want to know about exciting adVentures that are happening in your life! Send us information 
about engagements, marriages, births, adoptions, new job opportunities, and awards. If you 
have any class notes and photos, please send them to colosi@bishopfoley.org. Please include 
your name, maiden name (if applicable), graduation year, and the news update.

Kayla Starling ’09 with fiancé, Michael.

Kayla Starling ’09 recently accepted a position at 
BioLife as the Regional Quality Manager and will be 
moving to Georgia. Kayla is engaged to Michael and 
will be married on September 8, 2018 in Nashville, 
Tennessee. 

Peter, son of Lauren 
(Sydor) Guzman ‘07

Cameron, son of Ryan 
Chandonnet ‘04
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Class Notes

In Memoriam
Please keep these families and friends of these Foley members 
in your prayers.

Douglas Burcz ’80, passed away on October 27, 2017. 
Kevin Delaney ’82, passed away suddenly on January 4, 2018.
Andrew Rowinski ’20, passed away March 27, 2018
Caetie Shea ’15, passed away May 5, 2018.  Back row- James Wells ‘11 and Cole Turzyn ‘11

Middle row - Preston Mick ‘11, Sean Linehan ‘11, Samantha Sheehan (Rushton) 
‘10 and Kathryn Sheehan ‘14

Front row 2nd person from left-Matthew Sheehan ‘10 and John Sheehan ‘11

Christina Powers ‘12 and Andrew Schaublin ‘12 recently got 
engaged, and are planning a May 2019 wedding.

Dominic Doxen ’13 and Anna Cwiek ’13 got engaged in July 2018.

Dominic Doxen ’13 
with fiancée  
Anna Cwiek ’13 

Recently engaged 
couple Bridget O’Brien 
‘10 & Michael Wille ‘10

Recently engaged couple 
Christina Powers ‘12 and 
Andrew Schaublin ‘12
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Send address changes to:
Michele Colosi at: colosi@bishopfoley.org 

Bishop Foley Catholic H.S.
32000 Campbell Road
Madison Heights, MI  48071
www.bishopfoley.org | 248-585-1210

www.facebook.com/BishopFoleyCatholic/
www.facebook.com/BFCAlumniConnection/
www.twitter.com/BishopFoley 
www.twitter.com/BFC_Athletics 
www.instagram.com/bishopfoleycatholic/

Follow us! 

2018 C
alen

d
ar

2019

For a complete list of upcoming events,  

visit www.bishopfoley.org/calendar/.

NEW!



Explore Bishop Foley Catholic’s 100+ college prep classes that explore our Catholic faith, STEM, business, and the arts.

UNDENIABLY 
CATHOLIC. 

ACADEMICALLY 
EXCELLENT.

A BFC Education is an excellent investment! Every 

year our students are offered millions of dollars in 

college scholarships. Plus, they are accepted into 

top colleges and universities across the state and 

nation. Foley graduates go on to obtain college 

degrees and become successful professionals that 

contribute to the workplace and community. Learn 

more at www.bishopfoley.org.

Parents: If the Voice of the Ventures is addressed to a  
graduate who no longer resides with you, please have them visit 
www.bishopfoley.org/alumni to update their alumni profile. 

32000 Campbell Rd.
Madison Heights, MI 48071


